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22 April, 2009 WO1 97-02 

Re: Waste Licence Application in respect of Wallace Recvcling Ltd at Units 14-17 
Mullinpar Business Park, Mullingar, CO Westmeath, 

Dear Pvls Loughlin, 

I am to refer to the Agency's notices of 29'h July 2008 & lSth September 2008 which 
requested additional information in respect of the waste licence application, reference 
number WO197-02, which was to be supplied by the end of September 2008. 

The Agency requested that you provide confirmation in writing from the relevant 
Planning Authority that an Environmental Impact Assessment/ Environmental Impact 
Statement is not required to be prepared to facilitate the requested increase in annual 
waste acceptances to 100,000 tonnes per annum. 

It is noted that you have not responded to this notice issued in accordance with Article 
14(2)(b)(ii) of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

Your immediate attention to this matter is required. 

Yours sincerely, 

MarieHarris , 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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